
Board of Aldermen 

City of Newton 

Subject: special permit application of Bernard Bunner for 454 Walnut St 

June 3, 2014 

Dear Board members, 

I am the owner of 462 Walnut St. My neighbor Bernard Bunner informed me of his planned remodelling 

project at his property at 454 Walnut S1, including the construction of a new shed and a new dormer. He 

told me that he was applying for a special permit in order to obtain relief from rules concerning the 

location of the shed (extension of a non-conformity) and the dormer (absence of roof line break). I have 

discussed the project with Bernard, am aware of his plans, believe that they will benefit our 

neighborhood, and write in support of his special permit application. 

Best regards, 

Saeed Mossavat 

462 Walnut Street 

Newton, MA 02460 

617-212-3123 


